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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 8 Work Shadowing 2022 
 
As part of our careers, information, advice and guidance (CEIAG) programme at Cliff Park 
Ormiston Academy, we have been running a Year 8 ‘Work Shadowing’ day for a number of 
years.  
 
This year, the Year 8 ‘Work Shadowing’ day will be taking place on Wednesday, 18th May 
2022. This day is an opportunity for students to gain an experience of the workplace by 
shadowing an employee.  
 
Students can shadow family members in their workplace or can look to organise a one-day 
placement with an employer of their choice. Students will be completing a number of 
activities after this experience as part of their Form Time programme in order to reflect upon 
their placement and to think about their future pathways. 
 
In order for students to take part, they must return completed copies of the Parental 
Consent Form and Placement Agreement Form by Friday 22nd April 2022 to Mrs Carroll. 
 
With students choosing their Option subjects next year, we believe this opportunity is 
important as it encourages students to talk about their possible future careers as well as 
giving them an insight into the skills required to work with others. 
 
If you would like any further information or have a question regarding this programme, please 
do not hesitate to contact either myself or Mrs Carroll. 
 
Kind Regards 
 

 
 
Mr Sorrento 
Vice Principal 


